23" Sep.17.

WBC Development Plan

Dear Sirs,

As a lifelong resident of Warrington | am alarmed that proposed plans will make the town a
less desirable place to live. Both my wife and | want the town to be successful and vibrant
but these proposals are excessive.

The infrastructure is already inadequate to deal with the volume of traffic on a normal day,
with total chaos when the bridges or the motorways are closed, and many services are
already stretched. Parking in Stockton Heath is already inadequate with no space to create
more parking.

It also seems illogical to use green belt land when Fiddlers Ferry, and the Hospital are likely
to become available.

The people of South Warrington have made it very clear they are against the scale of the
proposals and | trust the Council will take into account the views of their constituents.

Yours faithfully,






